Invitation to the Seminar:

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Dar es Salaam and the Association for Innovation in
Agriculture have the honor of inviting you to participate in a seminar dedicated to the development of the
poultry sector in Tanzania and the presentation of Polish technologies used in poultry farming and in
poultry meat production.
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Dar es Salaam, Tanzania

Participant Registration
Welcome and Introduction

Basics of Veterinary Care in Poultry Farming
Feed Production

Coffee Break

Poultry Farming

Slaughter and Cooling Process

Q&A Session, Discussion

Lunch and networking

B2B Meetings

Summary and Closing

J

Please confirm your attendance by November 8 (Friday), 2024,
by sending a filled-in registration form by e-mail to:
daressalaam.amb.confirmation@msz.gov.pl

Number of seats is limited.

We warmly invite you to participate and look forward to your
presence!
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